From: CJ Adams-Collier [mailto:C.Adams-Collier@F5.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 1:24 PM

To: Taliaferro, Catherine (UTC); UTC DL Records Center

Subject: RE: Comments regarding phone book directory information

Hello Ms. Taliaferro,

The document in question is on my desk on Orcas. I'm am currently off island, so I'm afraid I'll have to guess that it is docket UT-120451:
http://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/DocketLookup.aspx?FilingID=120451

Thank you for asking,

CJ.

From: Taliaferro, Catherine (UTC) [ctaliafe@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 11:07 AM

To: CJ Adams-Collier; UTC DL Records Center

Subject: RE: Comments regarding phone book directory information

Mr. Adams-Collier:
Do you have a docket number associated with these comments?
Thanks,

Catherine Taliaferro
Records Management

From: CJ Adams-Collier [mailto:C.Adams-Collier@F5.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 11:01 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: RE: Comments regarding phone book directory information

ITU x.500 directory service:

http://www.itu.int/rec/T-REC-X.500/en
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/X.500

LDAP, Lightweight Directory Access Protocol:

http://tools.ietf.org/html/rfc4510
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lightweight_Directory_Access_Protocol

From: CJ Adams-Collier

Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 10:36 AM

To: records@utc.wa.gov

Subject: Comments regarding phone book directory information

This is being transcribed by iPhone.
| recommend that directory information be made available electronically via ex.500 or LDAP that's been my Delta Alpha Papa

Sent from my PDP-11



